
Date : 1/27/2022 9:09:45 AM
From : "Oliver Hou" 
To : "BSS Haul Routes" 
Subject : Re: LADOT Approved Haul Route - 6450 W Sunset Blvd
﻿
The planner is James Harris.

james.harris@lacity.org

On Thu, Jan 27, 2022 at 8:32 AM BSS Haul Routes <bss.haulroute@lacity.org>
wrote:

Thank you for this, I dont have this.. Can you please share with me as well who
your planner is?  So I can contact them ?

On Thu, Jan 27, 2022 at 8:06 AM Oliver Hou <oliver.hou@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Sandra,

This was a City Planning application - please see attached. THank you!

On Thu, Jan 27, 2022 at 6:18 AM BSS Haul Routes
<bss.haulroute@lacity.org> wrote:

Morning.

Can you please attach the application for this DOT.  I don't seem to have the
application, is this a planning application or Building and Safety ?  

Look forward in your response.  

On Wed, Jan 26, 2022 at 3:54 PM Oliver Hou <oliver.hou@lacity.org>
wrote:

Hello all,

Please find attached the LADOT approved haul route - thank you,  

-- 
Oliver Hou
Transportation Engineering Associate III
Hollywood-Wilshire District Operations

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City
of Los Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is intended only for the confidential use of
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the addressee. If you have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the
addressee, or otherwise authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify
the sender immediately. Any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information
contained in this message is strictly prohibited.

-- 
Oliver Hou
Transportation Engineering Associate III
Hollywood-Wilshire District Operations

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los
Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is intended only for the confidential use of the
addressee. If you have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the addressee,
or otherwise authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender
immediately. Any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information contained in this
message is strictly prohibited.

-- 
Oliver Hou
Transportation Engineering Associate III
Hollywood-Wilshire District Operations

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los
Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is intended only for the confidential use of the addressee. If
you have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the addressee, or otherwise
authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender immediately. Any review,
dissemination, distribution or copying of the information contained in this message is strictly prohibited.
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